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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

YEAR 7 & 8 EASTER SPORTS CAMP - 8 - 10 APRIL 2025 

 

The Sports Department will be running an Easter Sports Camp for Year 7 and Year 8 students from 

Tuesday 8 to Thursday 10 April 2025, 9.30am - 3.00pm. The camp will be limited to 100 places per day 

on a first-come, first-served basis.  Please note that bookings for the camp will close on Friday 28 February 

2025. 

 

The cost is £150 per child for three days, or £60 per individual day and registration and payment is 

available on Little Box Office.  We are able to accept Childcare Vouchers, please email 

Finance@rgshw.com for further information. 

 

We would not like any student to be prevented from participating for purely financial reasons. If you feel 

that the cost involved is prohibitive, please contact Mr Clatworthy, Director of Co-Curricular Education 

(dec@rgshw.com) in strictest confidence and he will see if there is any funding available to assist you. 

 

If you have any queries about the camp, please email Cathy Henry, Sports Coordinator cah@rgshw.com. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Olivia Caesar 

Subject Leader for Physical Education 
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